
SMC – Patients Representation Group 
Meeting on 12th November 2014 at 12.30 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Attendees:

Kishor Pala (KP)		-	Chairman
Ann Thompson (AT)	-	PRG Member
Marie Knight (MK) 	-	PRG Member
Toni Hartwell (TH)	-	Practice Manager
Dr D Kopacz (DK)	-	Practice Partner
Vicky Olner (VO)	-	Practice Nurse

Apologies:			Jan Cheetham 

	Item No
	Agenda item and discussion

	Action
	Lead

	1
	Welcome: KP welcomed everyone (including Vicky Olner, the practice nurse who attended for the first time) to the meeting. The PRG members were introduced to the Practice Nurse and an explanation was given by KP about how the PRG group functions.

Vicky provided a brief history of her background in Nursing.
	
	

	2
	Apologies: Jan Cheetham
	KP asked that in future, any apologies be sent to Toni via e-mail, as soon as possible, to ensure that we have quorum.
	All

	3
	New members: A lady who was on the previous PRG is interested in joining the group but unfortunately she could not attend this meeting.
	TH to monitor the situation and keep the interested person updated on progress.
	TH 

	4
	Minutes of last meeting: The minutes were read and agreed with two slight alterations – 
Item 1, in brackets, currently reads “including Dr Agrawal, who attended for the first time” to read “including Dr Agrawal, attended”
Item 13, replace “walk for health” to “walking for health”
	Make amendments and circulate minutes.
	KP

	5
	Matters arising: There were none.

	
	

	6
	Notice Board – Marie thought it would be a good idea to re-site the notice board from its present position to the right hand side of the hatch. New photos and larger printing of information would make the PRG more noticeable. Marie said she would contact Jan to discuss it.
Kasli’s had asked for permission to display a poster about Flu Jabs in the Surgery, this was refused, because the surgery cannot be seen to be supporting any commercial business. Marie said she would ask if she could put information about the PRG in Kasli’s but this might be refused in the light of the Surgery’s refusal of their request.

	Re-site the notice board.

Speak to Kasli’s about putting PRG information into the pharmacy. 
	MK

MK

	7
	WN PGF update: Kishor attended this meeting. It was a long meeting and the outcome was unsatisfactory with the agenda not being completed.

KP suggested an annual meeting of PRG groups/ smaller groups would make more advances but these ideas were not taken up. There are still issues from 2013 which have not been resolved.
	
	

	8
	Update on GP Services: VO has finished her 12 month training programme in 6 months with just a couple of things to be completed. 

Minor surgery is now up and running.
	
	





	9
	Open Day feedback: – This was fairly successful with 20 to 25 patients attending for their Flu jab throughout the morning. It was more the older generation than the working generation who attended.
	
	

	10
	Patient questionnaire: This was suspended whilst there was a locum at the Practice. 

Marie said she would go into the Surgery next week and push the questionnaires. The feedback has been very positive so far. Toni wants the questionnaires finished before the Friends/Family Test is introduced. This asks “Would you recommend this Surgery to your Friends and Family?” “If not, why not?” This initiative has to be completed.

	


Attend surgery and encourage patients to complete questionnaires.
	


MK






	11
	Put Patients First - back GPs: The information is being collated.
	
	

	12
	Dates of future meetings: The next 2 meetings are planned to take place on 7th January 2015 and 4th March 2015. The meetings will continue to be held at 12.30 p.m. and reviewed regularly. 
	Make note of meetings in individual calendars.
	All

	13
	AOB: DNA, and SMS - no further forward on these issues. AT informed the meeting about her letter from Marcus Jones MP regarding the NHS. She agreed to send copies of his reply to members and in her reply she will invite him to one of our meetings in 2015. 
	Forward letter from Marcus Jones MP to group members.

Send invitation to Marcus Jones MP to attend SMC PRG meeting. 
	AT


AT


	16
	Close: The meeting concluded at 2.37 p.m.
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